
From: Jared Miller <jared.miller0@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 3:17 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul) 
<chris.tolbert@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Public Comment re: Agenda Item ABZA-20-6 
 

Dear City Council Members, 

I am writing to comment on item ABZA-20-6 on the October 28, 2020, City Council Agenda – public 
comment regarding the Public hearing to consider the appeal of Michael Buelow to a decision of the 

Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA) denying two variance requests for lot coverage and rear yard setback at 
1493 Highland Pkwy. 

I live directly across the alley from the property in question, and I previously signed the variance 
application in support of both variance requests. 

After additional consideration, I continue to support the variance request pertaining to Section 66.232 
of the Saint Paul Legislative Code, maximum lot coverage requirements. 

However, I no longer support the request for the variance from Section 66.231 of the Saint Paul 
Legislative Code, the 25-foot rear yard setback. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Jack "Jared" Miller                                                                                                              1496 Eleanor Ave, St 
Paul, MN 55116                      

 

 


